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EOL alerts on server products v6+
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Today, on February 4, 2021, with the release of Antivirus and antispyware scanner
module 1570 to pre-release users, we are enabling yellow EOL alerts on server
products v6.4 and lower.

Release of the module to general public is expected on February 11.

More information about the new End of life policy please refer to the following article:
https://techcenter.eset.nl/en/kb/articles/eset-end-of-life-policy-business-products

To check the support levels per product, please see the following article:
https://support.eset.com/en/kb3592-is-my-eset-product-supported-eset-end-of-life-policy-bu

siness-products#list
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